
 

Commission on Aging 

Lebanon Senior Center  

Regular Meeting 

 

Monday, May13, 2019, 6:30pm 

 

Present: Jane Cady, Bonnie LeBlanc, Gary Rockefeller, Liz Shilosky, 

Donna Lennox, Geri McCaw, Jim Donnelly and Marion Russo 

 

Also Attending:  Darcy Battye 

 

Absent: Darlene Hathaway 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:37 pm by Bonnie LeBlanc 

 

Approval of Minutes: Motion was made by Geri McCaw and seconded by 

Gary Rockefeller to accept minutes as read and accepted by all those 

present. 

 

Correspondence:  n/a 

 

Treasurer’s report: Presently, senior center budget has 3% remaining of 

it’s budget.  The transportation budget has approximately $12,000  

remaining. 

 

Reports:  

Director Darcy Battye: n/a 

 

Bingo:  There is still good attendance numbers with 30 this week.  

          .  

Trips: 41 people had a wonderful trip to London, Scotland & Wales.  The 

next trip will be a cruise to Canada in July.  Three busses are scheduled for 

our annual Newport Playhouse trip.  Plans are in the making for Cape May 

for Christmas and perhaps the Mummers for New Year’s Eve. 

 

Friends: The tag sale was a success bringing in approximately $1600. 

 

Luncheon:  This week’s planned lunch is stuffed shells w/vegetables. 

 



 

10
th

 Anniversary Committee:  Plans are finishing up for the celebration of 

our anniversary of 10 years on Sunday, the 19
th
 from 2 – 4pm.  Several 

dignitaries were invited to attend, but so far their response has been poor.  

They are also considering handouts to be given to all who attend. 

 

Old Business:  The Volunteer luncheon will be held on Friday, May 17
th

 to 

extend a thanks to all our hard-working volunteers.  These people make it 

possible to do all that we do for the seniors in our town.  A Volunteer of the 

Year Award will be given as well. 

 

New Business:  n/a 

  

Public Forum:  n/a 

 

Adjourn:  The motion to adjourn was made by Jane Cady, seconded by Geri 

McCaw and agreed upon by all present.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Donna Lennox  


